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ée Touss'y avec

Ottawa, 1st April, 1908.

Gentlemen,-

In reply to your letter of the 30th ultimo,

I beg to say that the Department will accept galatea such

as the sample which you have furnished. You may,therefore

have the goods Siepped to the Indian Commissioner at

Winnipeg. I may say that the Hon. Mr. Laird will be asked

to send a sample of the goods delivered to him and it

will be compared with the simple which you sent here befor.

payment is made.

your obedient servant,

Fonhaan

Secretary.

Messrs. John M. Garland Son & Co..

ottawa.
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